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1 February 2008 
 
 
Company Announcements Officer 
ASX Limited 
Exchange Centre 
Level 4, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000      
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Re: CHANGE OF REGISTERED OFFICE ADDRESS 
 
We enclose herewith a copy of an announcement in relation to the above. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
David P.A. Singleton 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
Enc 
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ASX Announcement                              1 February 2008 
 

Change of Registered Office Address 
 
 
Poseidon Nickel advises of a change of address of its Registered Office effective 
immediately to: 
 
Level 2, Spectrum 
100 Railway Road 
SUBIACO WA 6008 
 
Please note that the Principal Office address remains the same. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
David P.A. Singleton 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
 
 


